
 
 
 

Student Council will be sponsoring a 

Halloween Breakfast & Costume Contest 
Tuesday, October 31st  

7:30-7:55am 
in the Cafeteria 

For those dressed in acceptable costumes! 
 

[Students in a Period 1 class should go to their first period teacher first, and only with teacher’s permission, they 
may go to the cafeteria at 7:30am.] 

 
 

GUIDELINES FOR HALLOWEEN COSTUMES: 
 

Halloween costumes will be permitted on Tuesday, October 31st permitted that are 
“school appropriate” and DO NOT cause disruption to the school day or the learning 
environment. Students who are unsure whether their costume choice will be 
acceptable should err on the side of caution and not wear it. Any student wearing an 
unacceptable costume will be asked to change or alter the costume. If this is not 
possible, the student will be sent home. 
  
 

Unacceptable Costumes: 
 

 Multi-person costume 
 

 Costumes and/or accessories that cover the face (no masks are allowed) 
 

 Costumes and/or accessories that are offensive to anyone 
 

Costumes and/or accessories that would be in violation of the dress code (Hats 
are acceptable, ONLY if part of the costume.) 

 

 Costumes and/or accessories that include obscenity 
  

Costumes and/or accessories that are unsafe 
 

 Costumes and/or accessories that include wheels 
 

 Costumes and/or accessories that may cause a major distraction in class 


